
 

 

 

1 November, 2019 

 

 

Dear Melrose Arch tenant 

 

Great news! We are launching our famous Christmas lights on Friday, 22 November. Set-up of the 

lights begins on Monday; 11 November and we’re pulling out all the stops to ensure another 

memorable festive season at Melrose Arch.  

 

These are the following events that will be taking place at Melrose Arch in November: 

 

• 10 November – SuperCar Sunday on the Piazza and Whiteley Road 

• 17 November – Discovery 947 Ride Joburg (45km Short Ride starting from Melrose Arch. We 

are expecting more than 2 500 people in the precinct on that day) 

• 24 November – Mercedes-Benz Car Club display 

 

We are looking forward to creating a magical atmosphere on the precinct, with a new Fantasy Garden 

on the Piazza that is sure to attract a lot of interest. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Thandekile Dlova 

Marketing Manager 

 

 

 

 

  


